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Dear Wonderful Shelton View Families, 
 

Here's to you for a successful Parent-Teacher Conference Week and a 
celebration of the start of the holiday season. Please know that the 
partnership between family and school is vital for the success and safety 
of all students.  So grateful that teachers and parents were able to 
connect in person and via zoom to discuss the areas of strength and growth for our students.  Please keep the 
communication line open and active throughout the year.  Our staff want to hear from you. 
 

As we begin the holiday season, I would also like to take a moment to celebrate other accomplishments.  We 
have a lot to be thankful for.  For example: 
 

1. With the changes to this year's 30-min. recesses (i.e. one grade at a time, and thus smaller groups), the 
number of reported infractions is noticeably smaller than in past pre-Covid/in-person years.  Hooray!   
 

2. Once again, Shelton View has been recognized in 2021 as one of the top 50 elementary schools in the Puget 
Sound Region (and is one of the top 4 Northshore elementary schools).  This is based on findings and 
acknowledgment by the Puget Sound Business Journal.  
 

3. Washington Achievement Awards: For those who are relatively new to Shelton View, we have recently hung 
up our WA State Achievement Award banners.  Note that Shelton View is the only school in NSD that has 
received these awards for six consecutive years, for continued student academic achievement in multiple 
areas (ex. Overall School Academic Achievement, Growth in Math, Growth in English & Language Arts...).  The 
State has yet to test students post-Covid. 
 

So much to celebrate.  Love being a Shark!!!  May your December be filled with lots of forever memories. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Bethel Santos, Shelton View Elementary Principal 
 

Shelton View Mission: 
Shelton View is a caring, diverse 
community of students, families, 
and staff dedicated to creating a 

collaborative learning culture 
whose goal is for all to feel safe 

and valued, while ensuring 
academic and social success for all. 

 

Upcoming Important Dates 
Dec. 2nd  – Individual Picture Retake Day 9:30-11:30 AM 
Dec. 10th   – Dr. Reid Meet & Greet at SV (Parent Meet & Greet 8:55-9:25 AM) 
Dec. 13th-17th  – ASB Toy Drive at SV (see flier on page 4!) 
Dec. 14th   – 3rd-5th Grade Choir Concerts in the SV Gym at 6:30 PM 
Dec. 17th   – ASB Comfy Cozy Day (see flier on page 5!) 
Dec. 18th-Jan. 2nd  – Winter Break (No School!) 
 
 

*3rd Grade Choir every Wednesday 8:45-9:20 AM in the Music Room 
*4th & 5th Grade Choir every Friday 8:45-9:20 AM in the Music Room 
*Every Wednesday early release at 2:25 PM  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SV Parent Meet and Greet with Dr. Reid 
 
Dr. Michelle Reid, NSD Superintendent, will be coming to Shelton 
View on Friday, December 10th for a Parent Meet & Greet session.  
All SV parents are welcome to join in-person at the school or via 
Zoom from 8:55-9:25 AM.  To RSVP, please email svoffice@nsd.org 
and let us know if you would like to come on campus or join through 
Zoom (Zoom link to come closer to Dec. 10th). 
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Champions Winter Break Camp 2021: Inspiring Change 
 
Join the boredom-free zone at Champions while school is out!  Our 2021 Winter curriculum is 
designed to appeal to students, while simultaneously addressing their social-emotional and 
cognitive learning through resilience, individuality, and community. Over the course of Winter 
Break, students will travel through time exploring what has come before, where we are now, 
and the possibilities that exist in the future. Along the way they’ll create Aboriginal-inspired 
art, communicate like Stone Age people, improve the Wright brother’s plane design, and 
complete many more time travel missions! These experiences will provide fun with friends 
AND build their confidence as they take a breather from school and prepare for entry into 
2022. 
 
Ready to Join?  Go to discoverchampions.com, create a parent portal account, and enroll 
now for Winter Break at Lockwood Elementary! Please email 
ch001078@discoverchampions.com with any questions! 
 

December 20 – 23 | 7:30AM to 5:30PM | 1-2 day rate $135 | 3-4 day rate $225 
 

mailto:ch001078@discoverchampions.com

